
Glory in the Skies: A Total Solar Eclipse Event
Monday, April 8, 2024

Noon – 5 PM

Free Event – Free Parking - Fun Activities
Food Trucks  - Live Programs - Live Music

Hope Church, 1905 Pearl Rd, Brunswick, OH 44212

Join Us! Don’t Stay Alone in the Dark!

On April 8, 2024, a once-in-a-lifetime experience came to Northern Ohio: A total solar eclipse! 

Located in Brunswick, Ohio, Hope Church was within the path of totality, which means residents 

and visitors were able to experience several minutes of darkness when the moon passed between 

the sun and Earth, completely blocking the face of the sun. Hope Church is blessed with 10 acres of 

mostly open sight lines, so we set up a festive day complete with fun activities, food trucks, live 

programs & live music. Thank you to everyone who attended! Below are some highlights in photos.

You can view more photos on our Flickr Album. (Account not required.)

Because we wanted to ensure our neighbors could view the eclipse safely, Hope Church offered 

Free Solar Eclipse Glasses throughout our surrounding communities! 

Join Us! Don’t Stay Alone in the Dark!

We look forward to welcoming you to worship with us!
Services at 9 AM and 11 AM on Sunday mornings.

Thank you to the following food vendors for attending the event:

1905 Pearl Rd.
Brunswick, OH 44212

Learn more about Hope Church

Telephone: (330) 273-5651
Email: info@hopebrunswick.org

Sign Up for our Newsletter

Office hours:
9 AM-4 PM Monday-Thursday

©2024 Hope Church of the C&MA. All rights reserved.

Hope Church is blessed to have three NASA retirees as members serving in various leadership roles. 

One of them presented informative and inspirational programs. View our full schedule of programs 

for times and details.

We partnered with Medina Creative Housing (MCH) which serves the Northeast Ohio area by 

providing a comprehensive lifestyle for individuals with developmental, intellectual, and physical 

disabilities including housing, supportive services, and programs. In partnership with MCH, Hope 

Church was awarded a mini-grant by the Solar Eclipse Task Force of the American Astronomical 

Society (AAS) to expands our combined reach to people with disabilities. We ensured their 

residents, families, staff and volunteers could view the eclipse safely while maximizing their 

understanding and appreciation for this once-in-a-lifetime event over their neighborhoods. We also 

engaged non-native English speakers with English as a Second Language (ESL) programming with 

visual references for each via student group that will incorporate eclipse science principles including 

physics and astronomy with a focus on the physics of the Sun, Earth and Moon with an emphasis on 

safety.

We were also pleased that Moody Radio Cleveland (WCRF 

103.3 FM) was broadcasting live from Hope Church. Their 

Mornings with Brian show was live from 6:00-9:00 a.m. 

During the event, listeners could stop by and meet Brian 

and the team that brings you Christ-centered discussions 

packed with biblical insight and practical advice. They also 

broadcasted live during the eclipse festival from 3:00-4:00 

p.m. providing insights and commentary about this once-

in-a-lifetime experience.

Have questions? Contact us at: eclipse@hopebrunswick.org
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